
From: Kieran Jack [mailto:Kieran.Jack@afei.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 January 2017 11:34 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/287 - 4 Yearly Review of Surveying Award 2010 

 
Dear Award Modernisation Team, 
 
I refer to the revised Exposure Draft and summary of submissions for the Surveying Award 2010 
dated 5 January 2017. 
 
On 14 December 2016 AFEI made a submission on the position of other parties in accordance with a 
request by Justice Ross at the hearing on 6 December 2016. Justice Ross’s comments at the hearing 
indicated that the Summary and Exposure Draft would be updated after this submission was 
received. The revised Exposure Draft and Summary do not appear to have taken into account the 
submissions of AFEI. We request that prior to any conferencing regarding technical and drafting 
issues both of these documents are updated accordingly. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kieran Jack | Workplace Relations Adviser 
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 
Street Address - 99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email - kieran.jack@afei.org.au 
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
This email and any attachments are strictly confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, please 
immediately advise the sender by return email and delete the message from your system. 
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